
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on May 30, 2013 from Mr. Pat Nohl 
requesting the following records: 
 

       

 Names and contact information on all contractors that have or 
are scheduled to perform electrical, voice, data, and video 
work in last 3 months and the next 3 months at Kimball 
Middle School. 

 
The request was approved on June 5, 2013.   
 

 
The responding documents were e-mailed to Mr. Nohl on June 5th , 
2013.  
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


